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North West Community Campus Update


                         


I am delighted to announce that Mrs Storey has been appointed Deputy Head Teacher for the Primary of North West Community Campus.  The other Depute for Primary is Mrs Chandler-Rogers who is coming up from Staffordshire.


Transitions this year have been very challenging as we still cannot access the new school.  An email detailing plans for 22nd June has been sent out.  If you have not received a copy please contact the office.


Information from North West Community Campus is coming to us to be emailed to parents so it is vital we have your email address.  If you do NOT have an email address can you please let us know as soon as possible. 


If you have not submitted your school uniform order, please do so as soon as possible.











Important Dates





June


18th	P1 & P2 Trip to Mabie Forest


1.30: Nursery Graduation


19th 	9.30: Final Assembly/Prize Giving


20th – 22nd	P7 Induction Days


20th	pm: M&M Productions – Treasure Island


21st	PTA Disco:	 P1-3 = 6-7.15pm


			P4-7 = 7.30-9.00


Please remember these discos are for current St Ninian’s pupils only.


22nd	9.30-10.30: Transition Activities


25th	Last School Day for Pupils


Summer Holidays Tuesday 26th June – Mon 20th Aug incl.














Staff Leaving


This year we say farewell to a number of staff


Liz Cowan (kitchen)


Sandra Doidge (kitchen)


Mrs Fisher – Head Teacher


Mrs Gauld - Clerical


Miss Hair - Teacher


Mrs Hay – Playground Supervisor


Mrs Johnstone - Teacher


Miss Milligan - Teacher


Mrs O’Farrell – Learning Assistant


Mr Robison - Teacher 


Mr Souter - Teacher 


 


We wish them all well in the future.





We also say farewell to Mrs Brown, Mrs Denholm and Ms Wylie.  They have spent many years supporting many children in school with their reading – a big thank you from the school.

















This will be the last newsletter from St Ninian’s Primary.  


It is an opportunity for me to say a huge thank you:


 To the staff: for the achievements, hard work, fun and laughter over the past years.  It will be a very happy memory.


To the parents who have supported and encouraged the school over the years but, in particular the last 4 years: It has been a pleasure and a privilege to watch your children flourish and I hope they continue to do so in their future years


To the pupils: Remember “Dream, Believe, Achieve and Enjoy.”  You can do anything if you put your mind to it.  Nothing comes without hard work but if you are determined,  anything can come true.
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